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Newsletter Challenge!
How many times can you

find picture of zooper
dooper Write your answer
and put it in the challenge
box in the office. Winners

drawn at assembly
tomorrow.

Wednesday 12th 19th 26th
February 
Prep Rest Days (No School)

Thursday 6th March
Meet the Teacher
3.30pm-6.30pm

Monday 10th March 
Labor Day Student Free Day

Wednesday 12th March-
Monday 24th March 
Year 3 & 5 Naplan

Wednesday 19th March 
Harmony Day

Friday 4th April 
End of Term School Finishes at
2:30pm

IMPORTANT DATES

School Newsletter
Thursday 6th February 2024

This week, our Prep students commenced their seven-year journey with us.
Starting Prep is a special milestone in a child's life and for their families. It’s a

time when children develop independence, make decisions, form
friendships, learn from their teachers, and explore their environment.

I had the privilege of seeing our Prep students fully engaged in their Visual
Arts and Science lessons, displaying incredible curiosity and focus on their
learning. Congratulations to them all on completing their first week—we are

incredibly proud and excited to see their growth throughout the year!
A huge credit to Warwick, Chantelle, and our dedicated teaching and

education support staff for their leadership and support in ensuring such a
smooth start.

As the year unfolds, I look forward to sharing the wonderful work our
students and staff are accomplishing

Our newsletter is packed with helpful information, important updates, and
upcoming events. Be sure to read it regularly to stay connected with what’s
happening in our school community! To support our families in accessing

our newsletter and website, we have added a Google Translate button. We
hope this helps improve communication and ensures information is

accessible to everyone.
Warm Regards,
Teresa Marnik

Principal

WELCOMEWELCOME
PREPSPREPS

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/
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FACEBOOK

CANTEEN

Don't forget to jump over to our Facebook page to check out all the fun activities that will
be going on throughout 2025. On Facebook you will find picture of excursions and
actives the student are doing and any updates we are wanting parents to see. Please
note that any important information will be sent out on Compass. Click on the link to
follow our Facebook page ECPS Facebook 

COMPASS
It is very important that you activate COMPASS to access the school communication.
Compass is the main form of communication between the school and families. Many
reminders and other information are sent using this system. Please see the School
Office if you are having any difficulties

We would love to welcome all our students to our canteen
during snack break, at this time you will find alll sorts of

refreshments such as sugar free zooper doopers for $1, pop
corn for $1 and slushies for $2 .   

Breakfast Club will return every MONDAY, TUESDAY, THURSDAY
& FRIDAY from the CANTEEN at 8:20AM Enter from Basketball court
Gate

OFFICE HOURS
Office Hours
Please note our office hours:
📅 Monday to Thursday: 8:30 am – 4:00 pm
📅 Friday: 8:30am – 3:45 pm
If you need any assistance, feel free to contact us during these hours. We’re happy to help!

ASSEMBLY
We warmly invite our families to attend our weekly assemblies, held every Friday at 2:30 pm in our stadium/gym.
Our first assembly will be this Friday, 7th February—we look forward to seeing you there

Our Meet the Teacher sessions will be held on Thursday, 6th March, from 3:30 pm to 6:40 pm. Booking information
will be shared soon. We look forward to connecting with our families

MEET THE TEACHER

As a school community, we embrace and take pride in our diverse backgrounds. We look forward to celebrating
this together at our Harmony Family Event on Wednesday, 19th March, from 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm. More details will
be shared soon—we can’t wait to celebrate with you!

HARMONY DAY FAMILY EVENT

If your child’s contact details, emergency contacts, or medical information have changed, please notify the school
office as soon as possible. It is essential that we have up-to-date information to ensure the safety and well-being of
all students.
We appreciate your support!

STUDENT INFORMATION UPDATE

https://www.facebook.com/EdgarsCreekPrimarySchool?mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://www.facebook.com/EdgarsCreekPrimarySchool?mibextid=LQQJ4d


Hi, I’m Warwick Knight. I’m a proud dad to an 8-year-old daughter and a 3-

year-old son. I love spending time outdoors, whether it’s at the beach or exploring

new places on family holidays in our caravan. I’m a Collingwood supporter and

enjoy catching a game whenever I can with my parents. I have a passion for

teaching and supporting students to achieve their best.

Hi, my name is Beck and I am one of the Assistant Principals at ECPS. I am

so excited to meet you! I love spending time with my husband Rob and our fur

baby Layla. I enjoy cooking, my favourite thing to cook is pasta. 

Hello! My name is Stuart and I am one of the Assistant Principal’s at ECPS.

Outside of school, I enjoy playing golf as well as many other sports. My

favourite AFL team is the Melbourne Demons and I support Derby County in

the English Football (Soccer) League! I am looking forward to a successful

2025! 

MEET THE
PRINCIPAL TEAM

FOR 2025

Hi, my name is Lauren Hart. I am very excited to be steeping in as Acting Assistant

Principal this Term at Edgars Creek Primary School in 2024. I love helping students

grow as learners. My favourite things to do outside of school is holidaying with family,

reading novels and baking. In 2024 I am looking forward to getting to know the

students and working with the school community at Edgars Creek P.S. 

STUART

LAUREN 

REBECCA 

WARWICK

TERESA

Hi! My name is Teresa I am the proud Principal of ECPS. I am looking forward to

working with all the students, staff and families. Something you should know

about me is that my favourite flowers are roses and I love eating pasta!









AUDITIONS ON WEDNESDAY 

Edgars Creek Primary School is fortunate enough to have been accepted
into the 2025 Victorian State School Spectacular for Mass Dance. This is the
first time our school has participated in this amazing event and we are so
very excited! 

16 of our Year 5 and 6 students will get the opportunity to take part in the
program. Students are invited to audition NEXT WEDNESDAY AT RECESS.
We will teach the students a simple dance during a recess audition and will
select 16 participants (and an additional 4 emergency students). If students
want to practise at home, please instruct them to learn ONLY the 1st minute
of this dance: https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=C_el3h46_kQ

Students selected must commit to 4 full dance training days (Mar 4, Apr 29,
Jun 3, Aug 15), a weekly VSSS recess club, 2 full dress rehearsal days (Sep 11,
12 at John Caine Arena) and the VSSS show day, performing 2 full shows at
John Caine Arena (Saturday 13th September 2025). It is an expectation that
families will bring/collect their child to/from the venue on the show day.
The overall cost per student is around $140 and includes a VSSS t-shirt and
bus expenses.

Please speak to your child about this fantastic opportunity and please read
2024 newsletters for more information. If you have any questions at all
please contact us via Compass or call the front office 9407 7100.

Thanks
Anita Cripps & Kristy Brockfield
Performing Arts Teachers
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=C_el3h46_kQ


Homegroup Name Week 2 - Award given...

6A Zahra For demonstrating the school value of Courage by completing set tasks with resilience. 

6B Jobanjot
For demonstrating the school value of Respect as he becomes a leader in the school. Well

done on being a positive role model to your peers, Jobanjot!

6C Ridha
For consistently following instructions and completing the assigned tasks efficiently and

punctually. Well done, Ridha!

6D Ioane
For starting off the school year demonstrating Courage and Respect. It is wonderful to see you
participating in class discussions and taking pride in your learning. Keep being awesome Ioane!

5A Palwasha
For demonstrating the school value of Courage and Responsibility during her first week in Year

5. Well done, keep up the amazing work Palwasha! 

5B Radin
For demonstrating the school value of Courage by answering and asking questions during your

first week at ECPS! We are so lucky to have you in 5B! Keep up the fantastic work, Radin!

5C Reda
For showing the school value of Courage when presenting in front of the class and

communicating with others. Keep up the amazing work, Reda!

5D Aysha
For showing the school value of Responsibility inside and outside the classroom. You are

always willing to help others, ready to learn with a big smile and positive attitude. Keep up the
great work, Aysha!

4A Sultan 
For settling into the school year with a positive attitude and showing the school value of

Responsibility within the learning community. Keep up the amazing effort, Sultan! 

4B Zara
For showing the school values of Respect and Responsibility in the Grade Four Learning

Community. Well done, Zara!

4C Ryder
For showing the school values of Courage and Responsibility during your first week of Year 4.
You have been a fantastic role model showing you are ready to learn each day. Keep up the

fantastic work, Ryder!

4D Aaradhya
For showing the school values in all areas of learning during your first week of Year 4. Keep it

up Aaradhya!

4E Elijah
For demonstrating our school value of Responsibility by actively participating in class

discussions and sharing thoughtful ideas. Your positive attitude is so wonderful to see! 

4F Eveleen
For making a fantastic start to Year 4. Eveleen, you have demonstrated all school values and

we cannot wait to see what you will achieve in 2025. Well done!

4G Sabrina For showing the school value of Respect in our learning community! Job well done, Sabrina!



Homegroup Name Week 2 - Award given...

3A Naomi 
For consistently showing all the school values, being ready to learn and

creating 5 star work! You’re a superstar Naomi, well done! 

3B Saharsh
For coming back to school with a positive attitude. Well done Saharsh on

showing the school value of Curiosity and trying your best in your first week
of Year 3! 

3C Rion
For being a role model for his peers by demonstrating the school value of

Respect. Keep up the great work, Rion!

3D Sachleen
For making a great impact in the first week of school by showing the values of

Respect and Curiosity. Well done, Sachleen. 

3E Stefhano
For consistently being a respectful, kind and welcoming student. You have

followed all instructions and contributed to class discussions about the
expectations of school. Well done superstar. We are proud!

3F Hunar
For having a great start to the new year at a new school. Keep up the amazing

work, Hunar!

2A Aavya
For showing the school value of Courage and being so brave when starting at

ECPS. Your confidence and kindness that you have displayed is fantastic!
Well done Aavya!

2B Aayan

For beginning Term 1 with a positive attitude and ready for learning. It has
been a pleasure watching you follow all expectations and school values and

being a fantastic role model towards your peers. Keep up the great effort
Aayan!

2C Adrian R
For showing the school value of Courage by giving challenging things a go!

Well done on being so brave!

2D Manjraj
For showing the school values of Respect and Responsibility across all

learning areas whilst settling into a new school. You are doing an amazing job,
and I am so proud of you. Keep up the awesome work! Well done, Manraj!

2E Avya
For making a great start to Year 2 and showing all the ECPS school values.

Wonderful effort, Avya!

2F Shreya
For demonstrating the school values of Respect and Responsibility

consistently in the Learning Community. Keep up the fantastic effort! 



Homegroup Name Week 2 - Award given...

1A Lareen
For making such a wonderful start to the school year. You have shown the school

value of Courage and have been a bright spark in our Home Group. Well done,
Lareen!

1B Mya
For such a great start to Year One! You consistently show the values of Respect and

Responsibility in our learning area. Keep it up Mya!

1C Sabreen
For an amazing start to Year One! You have shown the values of Courage and

Curiosity in all of your learning tasks. I am so proud of you, Sabreen!

1D Sifat
For a great start to Year One! You have shown so much courage and respect in your

first week at ECPS. I am so proud of you, Sifat! Keep up the amazing work. 

1E Sienna
For always demonstrating the school expectations of Being Respectful and Being a

Learner. Well done for completing tasks to the best of your ability and helping to
keep our homegroup tidy and safe. You’re a superstar, Sienna!

1F Sinthiya
For settling in well to the ECPS community, following expectations and routines.

Keep up the great work!



Specialist
Name and

Homegroup
Week 2 - Award given...

STEM –
Binny 

Kenza-2C
For a great start in Stem class! You tried your best in all
activities and showed our school values of respect and

responsibility. Well done, Kenza!

STEM - Sue Issa-4A
For a great start in STEM by showing our school values of

Respect and Responsibility. Well done Issa!

Science –
Jemma  

Blake - 1F

For starting off strong this year in Science by showing our
school values of Responsibility and Curiosity. You were a

superstar in Science this week, Blake!! Keep up the amazing
work!

Spanish -
Yooky

Adrian - 5D
For a great start in Spanish class! You tried your best in all

activities and showed our school values of respect and
responsibility. ¡Muy bien, Adrian!

Spanish –
Lily 

Rumaisa - 2F
For your enthusiastic start to Spanish this year. Well done
on showing the school value of Curiosity and encouraging

others as well. Keep it up! 

The Arts -
Anita

Ario - 3A

For trying so hard during Visual Arts lessons. The self
portrait you are working on is fantastic and it’s great to see
you sharing your drawing skills with our class! Keep up the

wonderful work!

The Arts -
Kristy

David - 4F
For showing all the school values in Visual Arts this week!
You did an excellent job adding more details to your self

portrait! Keep up the good work David!

PE – David  Nupur 4C For her leadership  and cooperative approach in PE.

PE - Todd Atharva - 2D
For showing excellent skills when throwing and catching, as

well as making space when calling for a pass. Keep up the
great work, Atharva!

Education
Support-

Cassy
Aous - 2D

For saying positive words about yourself and your learning.
It is so great to hear. Well done, Aous!



WHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLD
HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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